
 
 

 

RETURN RECEIPT 

E-MAIL TRANSMISSION TO:  cjensen@newopp.org and cjenkins@newopp.org  

 

May 24, 2022 

 

Chad Jensen, Executive Director  

Christy Jenkins, Behavioral Health Director 

New Opportunities, Inc. 

23751 Hwy. 30 East 

Carroll, Iowa 51401 

 

Dear Mr. Jensen and Ms. Jenkins; 

 

This office has received the completed report for your CARF on-site survey and other required materials.  

Your deemed status application is now complete.  Thank you for the final documentation.  New 

Opportunities, Inc. will be placed on the agenda for the June 8, 2022, meeting of the Substance 

Abuse/Problem Gambling Program Licensure Committee.  Program representation is welcomed but not 

required.  The effective dates for your license will be March 31, 2022 to March 31, 2025.  

Your current license, which expired on March 31, 2022 remains valid until final action is taken by the 

Substance Abuse/Problem Gambling Program Licensure Committee on this application, per Iowa Code 

Chapter 17A.18. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Lori.Hancock-Muck@idph.iowa.gov or at 515-

204-9766. 

Sincerely, 

 
Lori Hancock-Muck 

Health Facilities Officer 

Division of Behavioral Health 
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